
 

 

 

 

 

 

                      Newport News, February 16, 2024 

 

To Whom it may concern: 

Object: PROBES secondment of Marco Contalbrigo at Jefferson Laboratory. 

This to certify that Marco Contalbrigo from INFN-FE has visited Jefferson Lab from February 5, 

2024 to February 14, 2024 in order to participate in the activities connected to work package WP1 

within the H2020 Grant Agreement n. 101003460 “PROBES”. 

Marco Contalbrigo worked full time on PROBES project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrizia Rossi 

Deputy Associate Director Experimental Nuclear Physics 

 


